
                                 
 

 

FEBRUARY ~ OPPORTUNITY SCHOLARSHIP GRANT MONTH 

New and renewal applications must be completed in February in order to be on the priority list!  If you know of 

any families who could benefit from this program, please pass the word along.  For more information and the 

online application go to www.ncseaa.edu/OSG.htm.  Disability Grant families must renew in April and new 

student Disability Grand applications open May 1.  A detailed information sheet is attached.  Please read it 

carefully for yourself so you can explain the program to friends and family.  We have several students already 

benefiting from these scholarships.     

 

ITEMS NEEDED 

If anyone has a DVD or video player in good condition that they no longer need, please consider donating it to 

the academy.   

 

YEARBOOK PICTURES NEEDED 

Parents, if you have pictures from school functions (fieldtrips, Christmas program, etc.) that we could use for 

the yearbook, please email those to Martha Murray at mmurray2@triad.rr.com.   

 

LIFE SKILLS & SCIENCE CLUBS will meet on February 8.  

 

SPIRIT WEEK COMING SOON 

Get ready for Feb. 27- Mar. 3!  More details next week! 

 

2016 TAX INFORMATION 

If you would like a receipt for After-school expenses for 2016, please let Kellie know and she will get the 

request to our accountant.   

 

WINTER ALERT! 

Parents, please make your children wear coats or jackets on cold days.  We will have recess and PE outdoors if 

the temperature is around 40 degrees and there is no “bone chilling” wind.   

 

CAMPBELL’S SOUP LABELS FOR EDUCATION 

Thank you to those of you who collect box tops and soup labels for the school.  Please remember if you are 

cutting out soup labels that it must say Labels for Education and we need the entire barcode and not just the face 

of the label.  

 

AHERA NOTICE: 

In compliance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), the facilities used by Neighbors 

Grove Christian Academy have been inspected for Asbestos Containing Building Materials (ACBM) by an 

accredited company, S&ME of Greensboro, NC.  The AHERA Management Plan has been filed with the N.C. 

Department of Health and Human Services, Occupational & Environmental Epidemiology Branch, Health 

Hazard Control Unit and is available for review in the academy office.   
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UPCOMING DATES 

 

Feb 8 – Life Skills & Science Club Meeting    Feb 20 – Presidents’ Day, No School 

Feb 21 – Progress Reports      Feb 27-Mar 3 – Spirit Week 

Mar 24 – End of Quarter, Noon Dismissal    Mar 28 – Report Cards   

Mar 28-31 – Achievement Testing     


